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Events

Groom Webinar: State Abortion Restrictions 
and the Impact on Employers, Insurers, and 
Self-Insured Plans (June 16, 2022)

On June 16, 2022, Groom hosted a webinar on the impact of state 
abortion restrictions on employers, insurers, and self-insured 
plans. Over the past year, numerous states have enacted new 
abortion restrictions, and the Supreme Court’s highly anticipated 
decision in Dobbs v. Jackson Women’s Health Organization 
results in immediately-effective restrictions in even more states. 
We discussed:

 State laws and the Dobbs decision

 ERISA preemption

 Plan/policy drafting strategies

 Travel benefits

 Mail order pharmacy and telemedicine

If you would like to receive a recording of this webinar, please contact us.
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